Unit 356 Board Meeting Minutes
September 28, 2022   
Present: Diana Galis, Jack Shoemaker, Bonnie Hertzog, Peter Godfrey, Ken Grafton, George Harger, Cathy Revers (I/N Rep) and Steve Reynolds (District Rep)

Meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM. The minutes of the August meeting were approved as presented.
Steve reported that the district has been trying to codify and streamline the process for Regionals so that the steps will be clear to tournament chairs.  They are also working on redoing the voting process so the time frame is more compact.
George presented the financial report and balance sheet. 
Cathy reported the August membership as 919.
Jack and Cathy reported on the NLM Regional/Sectional plans. Patches for NLMs have been ordered. Sheri Morris has been visiting various NLM/limited games to promote attendance. Jim Wolf will be doing Fast Results for us. Jack is looking into a block of hotel rooms, since several people have expressed interest.
The January 2023 Sectional was discussed. The same location is available for January, with a price increase of $250.  Ken is looking into Green Valley locations for the April 2023 Sectional.
New Business:
Cathy has opted not to continue as I/N Rep. She recommended Sheri Morris for the position, and will invite her to the next meeting so those who do not know her can meet her.
Voting was held for our District 17 Representative. Candidates were Steve Reynolds and Diana Galis.  Congratulations to Diana, who will be our Rep going forward. Thank you to Steve for your prior service in this position! 
Meeting adjourned at 10:35. Next meeting 10/26/22 at 10AM via Zoom.
Respectfully Submitted by Bonnie Hertzog, Secretary.


